
Ref No: BBPSMN/2022/56 Date: 10/11/2022

Dear Parent
Greetings!

It is to bring to your kind notice that we will be organizing an Art, Science,Maths
and Entrepreneurship Exhibition  in the month of December to give children a
platform to showcase their talent. This will also boost their confidence.
The details and date of the exhibition will be shared soon.

Note:
The Periodic Test-II has been postponed and will be conducted in the month of
January after the winter vacation, revised date sheet will be shared soon.

We appreciate your never-ending cooperation.

Thanks and Regards

Ms. Akanksha Sehgal Setia Mr. Harsh Kumar
Vice Principal Principal


